
 
 
 

2022 COC LOCAL COMPETITION  

ADDENDUM #1 

 
 
This addendum is to provide to alert applicants that additional information has been provided by the U.S. 
Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) related to the 2022 CoC Competition and as such, 
the TCHC policies and procedures have been updated.  See the TCHC website for details.   
 
Moreover,  additional detail on the local requirement to submit supplemental Domestic Violence 
narratives as a part of the domestic violence bonus funding.   This process was established to provide 
applicants ample time to provide detailed project information that can be submitted to HUD as a part of 
the collaborative application process.   
 
Applicants must submit all documentation as outlined in the 2022 CoC Policies and Procedures by August 
31, 2022.  Domestic Violence applications will be reviewed by the CoC board of directors and only those 
selected for funding will be invited to complete the additional narrative. 
 
Again only those selected DV bonus applicants will receive a notice to complete the document entitled 
“Domestic Violence Supplemental Questions for New DV Bonus Applications”  no later September 14, 
2022.  Those agencies are required to submit the supplemental narrative to the  TCHC secretary at 
tchc.coc.secretary@gmail.com by September 18, 2022.   
 

 


